
 
 

 Meeting  
 Environmental Advisory Committee 

Sept 11th, 2013, 6:00 p.m. 
 
The following were in attendance:  
 
Council:  Barbara Butters 
    
Staff:  Janice Peyton 
    
Public  Beth Palma  
Members:      Ryan Waines 
   
Regrets: Vanessa Deeg 
  Yvon Doucet 
  Bea Kenny 
  Chris Lee 
  Jack Hellinga 
  Paul Ruzycki 
 
           
1. Call to Order 

 
Chair Beth Palma called the meeting to order at 6:10 p.m. There was no 
quorum for this meeting. 

 
2. Approval / Review of Previous Meeting Minutes 
 

Approval of the minutes of May 8th was deferred. 
 

3. Items Arising from Previous Minutes 
 

 Flavours Green Tent (deferred) 
 Recycling Containers in City Parks (deferred) 

 
4. New/Other Business 

 
 Water Loss Detection Strips (for information and consideration for 

the 2014 budget) (deferred)  
The committee briefly discussed this item and all in attendance felt 
that a better alternative would be to advise residents (through the 
newsletter and on the website) that they can check to see if their 
toilet is leaking by placing food coloring in their toilet tank. 
 

 Invitation to Butterfly Festival (Sept 21, 2013) 
This item was briefly discussed. Darlene Suddard will be notified that 
the committee will not be participating in this event. 
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 Expired Medications (Paul Ruzycki) 
Paul will be asked to create an ad that can be placed on the website 
and in the next newsletter to notify residents that they can dispose of 
their expired medications at the local pharmacies. 
 

5. Next Meeting/Adjourn  
 

The next meeting will be on Wednesday, October 9, 2013 at 6:00 p.m. 
  

With there being no further business to discuss, the meeting was adjourned 
at 6:30 p.m.  

   


